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Fire Prevention  Oct 3 

Kinder Pumpkin Patch Trip Oct 4 

3rd Grade to Simmons Oct 9 

3rd Grade to Simmons Oct 10 

Parson’s Retake Day Oct 11 

Pacific Science Center Oct 14 

No School Oct 18 

Shining Stars Assembly Oct 28 

Halloween Oct 31 

End of First Quarter Nov 1 

Conferences Week Nov 5-8 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Lisa Navarro-Uvila, Principal 

Maxine Marshall, Administrative Assistant 

Alejandra Ramos, Attendance  

Jenni Sandoval, Parent Liaison                      

Main Office     509-787-9826   

Office Hours 

http://www.qsd.wednet.edu/index.php/monument-elementary-school 

      School Hours 

     Mon: 9:30—3:00                

Tues- Fri:  8:10—3:00 

SCHOOL CALENDER 

Good attendance matters for success… 

Every student, every day! 

Dear Parents and Families of our Monument Elementary Community, 

Our year is off to a great start!  It was wonderful being able to see the many 

families that were able to attend our Open House! We trust you enjoyed 

meeting your child’s teacher and seeing the classrooms.  Thank you to the 

many parents that signed up for a time of their choice to attend our          

Student-Led Parent / Teacher  Conferences. For those families that missed 

this opportunity, you will be receiving notifications from your child’s teacher 

of a time available for conferencing. If  you missed the opportunity to choose 

the day and time of your conference, please contact our office at                 

509-787-9826.  We would be happy to assist you in this process. 

As we reflect on the first month of school, we are thankful for your children 

and the opportunity to work with each of you this year. We know the value  of 

a strong and healthy parent/school relationship.  I personally invite you to 

help us build our community and to strengthen our partnership. We have an 

excellent staff, wonderful students, and dedicated parents. Together we can 

provide  excellence in education and turn visions into realities. Please become 

involved in your child's school. 

Our State assessment reports are in (SBAC) and will be distributed at our 

Student-Led Parent /Teacher conferences beginning the week of November 

5, 2018.  

The school mission is the unifying theme that guides school and community       

interactions, collaborative decision making, long and short-term planning,              

and student expectations and outcomes. The implementation of the mission in 

our school is a shared responsibility of all - school personnel, students,            

parents, and the community. The future of our children is built on our visions, 

let's work together for their excellence! 

As we continue our goals for this year, we continue to embrace Quincy’s 

Promise that:  All students graduate from high school and are prepared for 

the next step in their post-secondary education, career, and life.     

Remember, make it a great day and always keep smiling, 



 

 The Character Trait for October is Honesty. 

What is honesty?  Honesty is when you speak the truth 

and act truthfully. Honesty means a person says the truth 

and doesn’t do things that are morally wrong. If something 

you do is breaking the law or if you have to hide what you 

are doing because you’ll get in trouble, you are probably 

not being honest.      

 

 

Honesty means you don’t say things about people that are 

not true. Honesty means you admit to your actions.              
  

 

Honesty means not taking things that are not yours, not 

breaking rules so that you gain an advantage, and not try-

                    

                 All children must be free 

 from any sign of sickness for at least 24 hours  

before  returning to school. If your child has            

had a fever, has vomited, or shows any of the          

signs listed by the nurse, in the “Too Sick For 

School” article, we appreciate your assistance 

of not sending children to school until at least    

A Note from our Nurse 

   Positive Behavior Interventions   

             and Supports 
 
 

Monument is a PBIS school. We use positive reinforcement in 

decision making, helping students to make a good choice.  

The 3 personal standards of Monument are: 

Picture Re-Take Day 
Thursday, October 11, 2019 

Sibling photos may also be taken on this day, after 

   Monday, October 19 @ Monument     

      

Science on Wheels will be presenting Engineering. 

Engineering Exhibits will be available for students 

to view and have a hands on experience. The end 

of the day will conclude with an Engineering     

Assembly presented by the Pacific Science       

Center.  If you would like to volunteer at           

 

Congratulations to our New Student Council Members! 

 

 President:         Marcos Landazuri 

 Vice-President:  Bianca Faris 

 Secretary:        Briceida Garibay 

 Treasurer:        Janely Ramirez 

 

Conference Week is Coming!         

   November 5 — November 8           

Look for information coming home with your child.   

 

 

    School is  

 dismissed at 

11:30AM T-F 

  Jack of the Week 

Every Friday teachers           

nominate a student that has 

made a difference in their 

classroom. Students are  

recognized for making good 

choices and positive         

behavior or for being a role 

model in their classroom. 

Students are nominated on 

PLEASE NOTE: October 18th is a non-student day.   

                        PVC (Parent Volunteer Committee)                                                     

Do you want to become involved in your child’s school?  Attached is our PVC Signup form.  Please complete the  

paperwork and return to Monument Office if you would like to make a difference in your child’s school.             

Look for more information                                                                                                 


